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Friday 20th September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very excited to be welcoming Amber back to school on 23rd September.  

 

As you are aware Amber has been undergoing treatment for a brain tumour, she has recently 

finished radiotherapy and will be wearing a hat to school each day. 

 

We would like to support Amber’s transition back into school by holding a wear your hat to 

school day on Monday 23rd September and donating a £1 per person to Amber’s Army. 

 

Parents of children at our Holt Road site please note 

It is important to note that currently Amber has a compromised immune system and is more 

vulnerable to disease, we ask that you do not send your children to school if they are unwell. 

For example, if your child has an infectious disease (such as the measles, chickenpox or flu), 

your child should stay at home until no longer contagious. For more information about how 

long an illness is contagious, contact your GP or visit www.nhs.uk infectious diseases. 

We would also appreciate it if you would notify the school immediately if your child has an 

infectious disease. This will allow me to notify the parents of our student with cancer, if 

necessary. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Anatola 
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